
Meeting / Event Date Time Location
1st Degree or Degree 
Team Practice (Candi-

dates report at 7:00 P.M.)

1st Thursday of every 
month

7:30 P.M. Hopi Room - St Pius

Offi cer Meeting
Business Meeting

2nd Thursday of every 
month

6:30 P.M.
7:30 P.M.

Kino Room - St Pius
Hopi Room - St Pius

Offi cer Meeting
Business Meeting

4th Thursday of every 
month

6:30 P.M.
7:30 P.M.

Kino Room - St Pius
Hopi Room - St Pius

Brothers,

In this newsletter you will 
fi nd information about 
Brother Vince Redhouse and 
his students being invited 
by the Vatican to play at the 
canonization of the fi rst Native 
American Saint. Th is is surely 
an honor for Vincent and his students. Th ere is a 
deeper and more profound honor in what Vincent 
is doing, and that needs to be told.

Vincent is a formally trained musician, and had 
aspirations of being a successful practitioner and 
teacher of his trade. While traveling, he discovered 
that the suicide rate of Native Americans is 
extremely high. Th at in and of itself is a sad 
fact, but there is a darker side to this. Vincent 
found that the Native American Kids seem to 
accept suicide as a ‘normal everyday occurrence’. 
When they spoke of a friend who had committed 

suicide, they did so as though 
it is something to be expected. 
Th is really saddened Vince, and 
caused him to change the focus 
of his life.

Vince is on something of a quest 
to increase the self esteem and 
self worth of these kids. He’s 

using his music to do this. He will accomplish two 
things by playing at the Vatican. Th e more obvious 
thing is the honoring of the Native American 
Saint. Th e other is to show ‘his kids’ that they have 
something to live for. Th at they are an integral 
part of society, and their playing at the Vatican will 
demonstrate that.

Vince is really practicing what it is to be charitable 
and honorable.

GK Frank Saavedra
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Patrick R Palomino ............0801
Lloyd S Sweet .....................0808
Alejandro Valdez Jr ............0811
Darrell L Jacobson .............0812
Dennis M Fiene Sr .............0816
Abraham Marcor ................0820
Lester J Smith ...................0822
Joseph Parente ....................0824
Hector M Solis ...................0824
Clayton J Allor ...................0826
Robert A Hart ....................0828
William Cirrito ..................0830

Birthdays in August

For the month of August the Knight below is 
recognized for the number of years of service 
to our organization.

Ten Years

Anthony J. Mastrangelo 

Officers and Their Duties

Over the next several months the newly elected offi  cers 
and their duties will be featured.  Th is month we feature 
the Inside and Outside Guards.  Th ey are the fi rst you 
encounter 
when you 
attend a 
meeting.

Christian Escalante - Inside Guard

Dan Pinda - Outside Guard

INSIDE & OUTSIDE GUARDS

Th e guards have similar responsibilities, but distinct 
diff erences. Th e outside guard tends to the outer door 
admitting visitors and members to the inner door. Once at 
the inner door, the inside guard checks to make sure that 
their membership cards are current.

Phil Boris - Outside Guard
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Raising Awareness About Life Insurance

Since 2003, each September has been designated as Life 
Insurance Awareness Month. Like most awareness-raising 
campaigns, Life Insurance Awareness Month was created 
because there is an overwhelming lack of understanding of 
the product among the general public. Each year, the Life 
Insurance Market Research Association puts out the results 
from a recent survey, and unfortunately, the numbers they 
report continue to be discouraging.

A recent survey found that 76 percent of people polled did 
not have a personal fi nancial advisor. Sixty-eight percent 

of  that same survey group said their opinion of the current 
economic conditions was somewhat unfavorable or very 
unfavorable. 

In other words, a majority of those surveyed were 
uncomfortable with the economy and the uncertainty it 
brings, yet they did not seek professional assistance. Maybe 
they spoke with their friends and family. Maybe they hoped 
the instability would go away on its own. Maybe they did 
not know to whom to turn.

If you fall into this category, please remember that as a 
member of the Knights of Columbus, you have a full-time, 
professional agent you can call your own. My primary 
responsibility is the care and service of your family’s life 
insurance, retirement, disability income and long-term 
care needs. I’ll answer your questions because I want your 
decisions to be informed ones. I want to help.

Another LIMRA statistic said 43 percent of people did 
not buy life insurance because they worry about “making 
the wrong decision.” Talk with me, and, afterwards, you’ll 
understand that the only wrong decision was not protecting 
your family’s future sooner.

Tony LoMonaco, FICF
520-275-8836
Anthony.LoMonaco@KofC.org

A request from Brother Vince Redhouse, a member 
of our council, has asked our help to raise $9000 by 
August 2012 to fund a trip to Rome for him and four 
of his music students.  

Th ey have been invited to perform at the canonization 
of Kateri Tekakwitha, the fi rst Native American to be 
sainted.  Th e story of how this invitation came about 
is an interesting and profoundly emotional one; well 
worth listening too and one that will compel anyone 
to help these fi ne people achieve this tremendous 
opportunity.

Information about Kateri Tekakwitha is available online 
at several sites.  www.catholic.org/saints/saint.php?saint_id=154 is one of them.

Also, Vince Redhouse has a note about the trip on his site along with the music to be played at the carnation of Kateri 
Tekakwitha, written by Mike Levy, “Sonata for Four Native Flutes.”  www.windpeoplemusic.com. 

More information is forthcoming on how we can help them.  Please consider how you might help when asked.
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A Prayer for Healing...

Peter Anelli
Angela Aultman
Nancy Blanchard
Alice De Nogean
Carmen Donnelly
Ginny Dugan
Linda Grell
Sam Grorud
Jerry Hennelly
Joe Kerns
Rick Madden

To add or remove someone 
from this list, contact 

Deacon Dennis Ranke, 885-8145 
or Bob Messenger, 290-8671 

or email: 
bmessenger@kofctucson.com

Dear God, 
we place our worries 

in Your hands. 
We place our sick in Your care 

and humbly ask that You restore Your servants to 
health again. 

Above all, grant us the grace to 
acknowledge Your holy will and know that 

whatever You do, 
You do for the love of us.  

Amen.

Prayer INTENTIONS

Tony Marino
Mary McGillivray 
Josephine Morales
Jim Moriset
Chris Mrazik
Joe Mrazik
Chad Mullenberg
Gary Nelson
Jack Perry
Steve Pieper
Carl Seymour
Mike Vilas

Brothers, please review the names on the prayer list.  If you 
wish to be removed or add your loved one, please let me 
know.  Th ank you.

Brother Bob Messenger

The 2012 Campaign for 
People with Intellectual 

Disabilities (PWID)

Th e Knights of Columbus 
St. Pius X Council 10762 
will participate in the 
Campaign for People with 
Intellectual Disabilities on 
the weekend of September 
21-23, 2012. Th is 
campaign, also known as 
the “Tootsie Roll Drive, 
is probably the Knights 
of Columbus’ best-known 
national fund-raiser. Unlike fundraising done by many 
other organizations, 100% of the money raised in the 
Campaign for Intellectual Disabilities goes to help people 
with intellectual disabilities.

Th e Knights do not use a hard sell approach to collect 
money; they merely stand (or sit) near the entrance to 
businesses wearing a red and yellow apron designating 
them as a K of C fundraiser. Most people already know 
about the drive and the charitable work done by the 
Knights of Columbus and will donate without any 
solicitation. Everyone receives an off er of a Tootsie Roll 
and a warm thank you for any donation.

Our council has been an active participant in the drive 
for People with Intellectual Disabilities over the years and 
through our eff orts, we have been able to support Special 
Olympics and programs to benefi t students with mental 
challenges.

Brother Knights, their families and friends interested in 
volunteering for an hour or two during the drive should 
contact drive chairman Fred Falgiano, 520-661-4317 or 
falgiano04@q.com. Fred plans to be out in front of church 
each Sunday starting August 5 for sign ups. 
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August 7,8,9 – Supreme Convention, Ana-
heim, CA

August 11 – Second and Third Degrees, St. 
Elizabeth Ann Seton

August 15 - Assumption of Mary

Holy Day of Obligation

August 20 - Concert 
A concert to help send Brother Vince Redhouse and 
students to Rome to perform at the canonization of Kateri 
Tekakwitha will be held at St Pius X on August 20th at 7 
PM.  Suggested donation is $10 - $20.  Donations will also 
be collected after Mass.  Please help with whatever you can. 

Concert to help send Brother Vince Redhouse and students to Rome to perform at the 
canonization of Kateri Tekakwitha will be held at St Pius X on August 20th.  Watch for more 

information via email, Community News and next month’s Newsletter!

September 2 - Blood Drive & Community 
Breakfast

Blood Drive at 7:30 AM in the Desert Hall. Additional 
details to follow.

Th is will also be the start of this seasons Community 
Breakfasts.  Please contact Brother Emil Estopare at 
574-1815 if you will be able to help.  

Not only is the Community Breakfast one or our 
fundraising events, it also gives our community an 
opportunity to gather for great food, conversation and the 
chance to make new friends.

September 21, 22, 23 - 2012 Campaign for 
People with Intellectual Disabilities (PWID)

Information on Page 4
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Knights of Columbus 
St. Pius X Council #10762
P.O. Box 17621
Tucson, AZ  85731-7621

Be sure to visit 
www.kofctucson.com 

for up-to-date information, 
pictures, contacts and 

highlights of upcoming events!

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

VISIT OUR WEBSITE!!

www.kofctucson.com

Karate Classes

For more information please 
contact:

Frank Saavedra
kofckarate@yahoo.com

Assumption of Mary

Holy Day of Obligation

August 15th


